From: <MKryukova.ag@rupto.ru>

To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>

Date: Wed, Apr 14, 1999 3:21 PM
Subject: C.SCIT 2432

Dear Mr. Takagi,

In response to your circular C.SCIT 2432 concerning Task Force nominations -Electronic
filing Rospatent would like to propose Mr. V. Klyuev, Head of Division of Data Entry,
Processing and Storage to work as part of the task force.

Y ou may send al the correspondence for Mr. Klyuev to the e-mail address:
viigpe@online.ru, marking it attn. Mr. V. Klyuev.

Sincerely yours,
A. Gvinepadze

First Deputy Director,
Federal Institute of Industrial Property



